
2006 All City Swim Meet at Monona
Food Drive Information

Saint Stephen’s Church Food Pantry
5700 Pheasant Hill Road

Monona, WI 53716
(608)222-1241, ext. 14

Drop off items directly at the St. Stephen’s Food Pantry during the
summer.

Hours for food drop off:  8:30 a.m.-3:00 p.m., Mondays through Thursdays.
Directions:  from the beltline, exit at Monona Drive, turn left on Owen

Road by Ken’s Meats & Deli, and right on Pheasant Hill.
–OR-

Drop off items in your team barrel at the All-City Swim Meet August 3, 4 &
5.

(Barrels will be available at the meet near the tennis courts by the pool,
but drop off at the Food Pantry during the summer collection is

appreciated.)

Food items that are especially needed:

• canned fruits (applesauce in a can,
     pineapple, fruit cocktail), canned fruit drinks
• canned veggies (peas, green beans, corn)
• peanut butter
• canned meat
• canned soups, ramen noodle soup

Although they’d really like the food items first, they will take other items:

• toilet paper, tissues, paper towels
• diapers, wipes, formula, baby food in boxes
• laundry detergent, dish soap, bar soap

• personal items such as soap, shampoo, toothbrushes, deodorant, etc.

Make sure you get credit for your team’s donations:

• For food drop off at the pantry, count items, get a receipt, and log number of items in
the binder under your team’s name.

• For food drop off at the meet, be sure to place your items in your team’s barrel.

In 2004, swimmers donated more than 10,000 items during the All City Food Drive!

• Cake mixes, pudding, Jell-O
• boxes of noodle dinners
• boxes of crackers & cereal
• cans of pork and beans
• syrup, pancake mix

The St. Stephen’s Food
Pantry has been in operation
since 1973 serving families
that are referred by First
Call for Help, a social
worker, counselor, or pastor.
In 2005, the pantry served
3,772 households for a total
of 12,675 individuals.  The
pantry is staffed by
volunteers.  

Dropping things off
directly at the Food
Pantry?  

Park in the parking
lot behind the church and
follow the food pantry
signs.


